Foundation 2 Homework 28.6.19

This week in F2 we have continued to learn about hedgehogs and their habitats. We have
watched videos from Mr Pritchard’s ‘hedgehog cam’ showing the hedgehog that lives in his
hedgehog home eating and waking up from a nap. He told us that he’s had to build a

second hedgehog home because there are two hedgehogs who both want to live there!

We have made our own hedgehog fact files using the interesting facts that we have found

out. We have tried to write some very tricky words like nocturnal and hibernate

In maths we have been revisiting addition. We have used counting on as our main strategy.

We put the first number in our head and then counted on the next number.

Next week we are learning about recycling and we are going to make our own recycling
stations in our classes. We are also planning on re-using our rubbish to make something
new. If you have any empty card board or plastic packets, please can you send them into

school early next week.

Thank you to everyone who sent in egg boxes for our hedgehog sculpture. The masterpiece
is beginning to take shape and will be displayed in school or maybe in the Williamson Art
Gallery when it is complete.

Activities —

e Can you add two single digit numbers by counting on from the first
number?

e Collect empty packets and boxes to bring into school.
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